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Dear Parents/ Carers,       
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school, we hope you all had an enjoyable half-term holiday.   
 
All Saints Service: 
 
Today we welcomed Fr Louis into school for our 
All Saint’s prayer service where we remembered 
the saints through the ages who have dedicated 
their lives to God. Throughout November we will 
be remembering our loved ones who have died 
and gone to Heaven.  
 
Thank you Fr Louis for leading us in our prayer 
service today. 
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For more information about what your child will be learning in RE this half term, please click the link below 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/RE-Newsletter-Autumn-2-2024.pdf 
 
Poppy Appeal: 

 
We have poppies, wristbands, stickers and ribbons available to purchase 
from the school office before and after school from Monday 4th 
November 2024. 
Children who bring in donations will be allowed to chooses an item during 
the school day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

.  
 
Cake Sale: 
Thanks to your very generous donations we have raised an amazing £400!!   
This will be divided equally between the PSA and our Ukrainian Orphanage appeal. 
Thank you once again for your generosity.  
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Welcome Workout:                      
 
We are always looking at ways to promote physical activity in school and to 
involve parents/carers where we can. 
On the following dates we would like to invite parents into school to take part in 
an early morning workout! 
The sessions will take part at drop off: 8.50-9.10am in the school hall. We do appreciate that not all parents will 
be able to attend but it would be lovely to see as many of you joining us as possible.  
If you are able to attend please wait outside the main doors with your child and we will let you into the hall at 
8.50am. Younger siblings who are not yet in school are also welcome to attend.  
 

 Thursday 14th November NURSERY including RN3 nursery 
 Thursday 21st November RECEPTION 
 Thursday 28th November YEAR 1 
 Thursday 5th December YEAR 2 

 
Children in Need: 
 
On Friday 15th November we will be collecting donations for Children in Need.  
Children may come to school in their own clothes on this day. To donate please do so 
through Parent Pay 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our school Allotment 
We have been busy with getting our planters ready for winter, and are looking forward to planting our 
vegetables in the spring. 
We need your help, if you have any gardening tools/gloves/insect proof mesh, composter or anything you think 
we may find useful please could you drop off at either school. 
We really appreciate the support in getting our allotment up and running so any resources would be very much 
appreciated. Thank you for your support! 

 
Pumpkin Patch:    
 
Thank you for your support…..We raised a fantastic £168.This will go into the joint PSA 
fund. 
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Upcoming Christmas Events: 
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Twas the Week before Christmas 
 and here at Our School………… 

BEDTIME STORIES 
 
Cheadle Catholic PSA would like to invite Infant children to join us for an evening of storytelling. 

 
Each evening of bedtime stories will be based on a magical Christmas theme, with an age appropriate story. 
Children need to be in their nightwear & bring their favourite cuddly teddy. A choice of hot milk or hot chocolate 
& biscuits will be served. All you need to do is say their prayers and pop them to bed when you get home! 

 
TICKETS £3 per child 

 
Places are limited so please book early to avoid disappointment. 

 
The Bedtime stories will be on the following evenings and are open to Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2: 
 
Tuesday 10th December: 5.45-6.30pm 
 
Wednesday 11th December: 5.45-6.30pm 
 
Bookings can be made via Parent Pay  

 STORYTIME WITH SANTA at the Christmas Fair    30th November         

Father Christmas is returning to Cheadle Catholic Schools’ Christmas Fair on  
                                                                Saturday November 30th. 

Father Christmas will be sharing a short story with groups of children. All visitors will receive a gift from 
Santa and if they want to share their Christmas lists, there will be a postbox in the Grotto  for children to post 
their letters. The Grotto is open for children in Nursery to Year 6. 

Parents and carers can pre-book a slot ahead of the Christmas Fair.  

Slots available:  10am-10.30am, 10.45am-11.15pm, 11.30pm-12pm  

Timed slots will be allocated on a first-come, first-serve basis and the PSA will endeavour to give   your 
children places within their preferred time slots. 
 

TICKETS £3 per child 
 

Bookings can be made via Parent Pay 
     
Book Sale: 
Once again, we have teamed up with https://www.bookwormsonline.co.uk/ to take part in an online book fair. 
The book fair is running from Monday 4th November until Sunday 10th November and we would love it if you 
could take a look. All the books on the website cost just £2.50 with the school code: Cheadle and delivery is 
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also free as they will all be delivered to school once the book fair closes (we are expecting them to be 
delivered the following week, so in plenty of time for Christmas if you want to start shopping early!) 
Please see the attached letter from Mrs Nelson for more information. 
 
Details of how to order are below: 
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It’s a girl!!       
 
We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Clodagh Mary Warren.  
Mum and baby are doing well and we all can’t wait to meet baby Clodagh. 
I am sure that you will all join us in sending our love to Mrs Warren and her family at this 
very happy time 
 
TIME TO SHINE: 
 
Our Time to Shine Assembly will take place on Monday 4th November. If you have any photographs that you 
would like us to share in Assembly please email them to timetoshine@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 
Ukrainian Shoebox Appeal: 
We will once again be supporting the Ukrainian Shoebox Appeal at school. If you would like to support this 
cause and donate a box we will be collecting them in school during the week beginning Monday 4th 
November. 
The final date for donation into school will be: Friday 8th November. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
REMINDERS: 
 
Maths Mastery in school:  
 
We are delighted to be able to offer a series of parent’s workshop for mastering number at home.  
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Our workshops will be held in school on the following dates: 
 

● Tuesday 12th November 9.am-10am for Year 2 parents. 
● Tuesday 26th November 9am-10am for Year 1 Parents. 
● Tuesday 14th January  9am-10am for Reception parents..  

 
 
Year 2  parents who wish to attend the workshop on Tuesday 12th November 9am-10am please click on the 
link to register.  
 
https://forms.gle/yCrHpVFxjQNDgKzG6 
 
Year 1 parents who wish to attend the workshop on Tuesday 26th November  9am- 10am please click on the 
link to register.  
 
https://forms.gle/LDodwE9bEbosrGob9 
 
Reception  parents who wish to attend the workshop on Tuesday14th January 9am-10am please click on the 
link to register.  
 
https://forms.gle/vzQY1qAEEybwbaMn9 
 
Parish News: 
St Vincent's news. 
The St Vincent's annual " Toy Mass" is on the 1st Sunday of Advent,  December 1st and it is being led by the 
children themselves. If you would like your child to sing, do a reading, take up the gifts or take part in any way, 
please contact   stockport3parishes@gmail.com  .  
 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/SchoolUniform-Policy-2024-
v5.pdf 

Community Information: 
Asda – Cashpot for Schools 
 
Asda have launched a scheme to donate money back to schools when you spend. Simply download their 
rewards app (on Playstore and Apple) and scan every time you shop. 
 
https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools 
 
Universal Infant Free School Meals.  

The week beginning 4th November will be Week 3. Please click on the link for the menu. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Cheadle-RC-Inf-My-School-Menu-Week-3-.pdf 

 

Admissions. If you have a child due to start school in September 2025 (born between September 1st 2020 and 
August 31st 2021) online applications are now open. The closing date for Reception applications is 15th January 
2025 

Applications for nursery places for September 2025 are also being accepted online. Closing date is 31st March 

2025. 

www.stockport.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

If you have any queries please email the admissions team at admissions.support@stockport.gov.uk 
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Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 
Mrs Glynn. 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel:  4858733 

 
Congratulations to our new Stars of the Week: 

 

Nursery:  Enzo & Rose 

R1: Margot & Jaxon 

R2: Ellis & Trudie 

RN3: Blake & Beck 

1O:  Evie & John 

1DW: Florence & Freddie 

1BW:  Kobi & Olivia 

2L: Eabha & Musa 

2W: Isabelle & Loki 

2N: Oliver & Mya E 

Diary Dates… 

Provisional Diary Dates  

Wednesday 6th November Nasal Flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 12th November: 9am-10am YEAR 2 Maths Mastery Workshop 

Thursday 14th November: 8.50-9.1oam NURSERY Welcome Workout  

Thursday 14th November: 2.45pm Class 2L : Family Prayer & Liturgy 

Friday 15th November Children in Need Day 
Wear own clothes to school. 
 

Thursday 21st November: 8.50-9.10am RECEPTION  Welcome Workout 

Thursday 21st November: 2.45pm Class 2N: Family Prayer & Liturgy 

Friday 22nd November Non Uniform Day: Bring in an item for the 
Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 26th November: 9am-10am YEAR 1 Maths Mastery Workshop 
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Thursday 28th November: 8.50-9.10am YEAR 1 Welcome Workout 

Thursday 28th November: 2.45pm Class 2W: Family Prayer & Liturgy 

Saturday 30th November: 10am-12.30pm Christmas Fair 
Tuesday 19th November 6-7pm Open Evening for 2024-25 parents 
Saturday 30th November 10am-12.30pm Christmas Fair  
Tuesday 3rd December 5-6pm Open Evening for 2024-25 parents 
Thursday 5th December: 8.50-9.10am  Year 2 Welcome Workout 
Tuesday 10th  December  9.30am  

Tuesday 10th December: 5.45-6.30pm 

R1 Nativity 

Bedtime Stories  
Wednesday 11th December  9.30am  

Wednesday 11th December 5.45-6.30pm 

R2 Nativity 

Bedtime Stories  
Thursday 12th December  9.30am RN3 Nativity  
Friday 13th December  9.30am  Nursery 2 Nativity 
Wednesday 18th December: 5pm Year 2 Carol Service at St Ann’s (All 

welcome) 
Thursday 19th December  Christmas Party Day 
Friday 20th December School closes for Christmas holidays 
Monday 6th January  School opens for Spring Term 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



11 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


